
 
 

 
 
 

William Penn Newsletter 
7th February 2018 

Half Term and INSET 
 
As you know, this half term ends for pupils on Thursday 8

th
 February as Friday 9

th
 is an INSET day for staff.  We wish you 

an enjoyable week next week and look forward to seeing you and your children on Monday 19
th
 February. 

  
World Book Day 1st March 2018 
 
This year, we will be celebrating World Book Day on the 1

st
 March 2018. The 

Magazine Club will be organising World Book Day this year and there will be loads of 
fun activities including a KS1 and KS2 costume competition! You can dress up as a 
book character of your choice and we would like you to donate £1 to support the 
charity www.book aid.org.  Any questions, please ask the Magazine Club. 
By Lola and Stella 
 
Please take a look at costume ideas, competitions, online stories and much more at 
www.worldbookday.com 
 
Welcome New Parent Governor 
 
We are very pleased to welcome Mr Damon Crowhurst as a new parent governor.  Mr Crowhurst has three children in 
school and we very much look forward to working with him. 
 
Parents’ Consultations – Appointments Going Live Wednesday 7

th
 February 

 
Please be reminded that Parents’ Consultations will take place on February 20

th
 and 22

nd
.  Appointments can be booked 

using the online system and log-ins provided previously.  Please see Mrs Jackson if any further assistance is required. 
 
Pond Work 
 
On Tuesday 20th February Sussex Wildlife Trust are coming to spend the day with JBB and Fry. The practical aims for 
the day will be to regenerate the school pond and create a green space to benefit the students, teachers and wildlife of 
William Penn School. Please remember to send JBB and Fry pupils in old warm clothes, hats, scarves, gloves and 
wellies. With a spare set of clothing in case they get wet or muddy!  
 
As per our message in a newsletter a couple of weeks ago, we requested PARENT HELPERS. Your help even for a 
couple of hours would be appreciated. Please contact Carrie on 07768 212833 
or CORT@SUSSEXGREENLIVING.CO.UK.   
  
Safeguarding Update – Safer Internet Day Tuesday 6

th
 February 

 
This year's theme is 'Create, Connect and Share Respect: A better internet starts with you'.  
Resources can be found on the SID18 website, including these videos for all ages, including parents: 
https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/2018/sid-tv-2018 
 
Pupil Achievements 
 
Congratulations to Thomas Coombes who has achieved his Learn to Swim Stage 1 certificate.  Also, Delilah Salisbury 
took part in her first ever swimming gala and came 2nd in back stroke and 2nd in butterfly.  Well done both to you both. 
 
If you have any pupil achievements that you would like mentioned in the newsletter, please e-mail the office: 
office@williampenn.w-sussex.sch.uk 


